Nuclear Development
244 Chestnut Street, Salem, NJ 08079

& PSEG

Power LLC

ND-2013-0033
October 31, 2013

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: PSEG Early Site Permit Application
Docket No. 52-043
Document in Support of Application
Early Site Permit for the PSEG Site

References: 1) PSEG Power, LLC letter ND-2013-0006 to USNRC, Submittal of
Revision 2 of the Early Site Permit Application for the PSEG Site,
dated March 27, 2013

2) PSEG Power, LLC letter ND-2012-0061 to USNRC, Response to
Request for Additional Information, No. Env-07, ESP EIS 2.7 -
Historic and Cultural Resources, dated October 4, 2012

3) PSEG Power, LLC letter ND-2013-0030 to USNRC, Document in
Support of Application Early Site Permit for the PSEG Site, dated
October 2, 2013

On May 25, 2010, PSEG Power, LLC and PSEG Nuclear, LLC (PSEG) submitted an
Application for an Early Site Permit (ESP) for a site near Salem, New Jersey (the PSEG
Site). On March 27, 2013, PSEG submitted revision 2 of the ESP application.

The Application contains an Environmental Report (Part 3) that describes the suitability
of the PSEG Site to support construction and operation of up to two additional nuclear
units relative to the impact on the environment. The ESP Environmental Report also
describes the resultant impact on aquatic ecological resources.

In Reference 3, PSEG provided, at the NRC staff's request, a CD-ROM containing a
copy of the Draft Addendum to the Historic Properties Visual Impact Assessment and
preliminary  Draft  Programmatic = Agreement. @ “Re: PSEG Early Site
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Permit Application, Salem County, Lower Alloways Township, New Jersey”. The CD-
ROM files in Enclosure 1 of Reference 3 were too large to be entered into ADAMS.
Enclosure 1 to this letter provides a replacement CD-ROM containing the Addendum to
the Historic Properties Visual Impact Assessment report with files of an appropriate size
to be entered into ADAMS. PSEG requests that NRC replace the CD-ROM submitted
in Reference 3 with the CD-ROM in Enclosure 1 and destroy the CD-ROM provided in
Reference 3.

If any additional information is needed, please contact David Robillard, PSEG Nuclear
Development Licensing Engineer, at (856) 339-7914.

| declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on
the 31st day of October, 2013.

Sincerely,

oy N/

James Mallon

Early Site Permit Manager
Nuclear Development
PSEG Power, LLC

Enclosure 1: Replacement CD-ROM Containing the Addendum to the Historic
Properties Visual Impact Assessment

cc.  USNRC Environmental Project Manager, Division of New Reactor Licensing
(w/enclosure)



PSEG Letter ND-2013-0033, dated October 31, 2013

ENCLOSURE 1

Replacement CD-ROM Containing the Addendum to the
Historic Properties Visual Impact Assessment



Enclosure 1

PSEG Letter No. ND-201 3-0033
Enclosure 1

Replacement pvD for
Addendum to the Historic Properties
isual Impact Assessment
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